
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you so much to all parents who attended the Year 3 Class Worship 
last week. The children were excellent; they sang and spoke so very well.  
Tomorrow, Year 1 will be leading our Worship, I look forward to  parents 
and carers joining us in school tomorrow.  
I hope that all mum’s will get the chance to relax and put their feet up this 
weekend and make the most of the fabulous                      
sunshine.  

Best wishes  

 
 
 

Principal  

 

Ukraine Appeal                                                                                                                
Thank you so much to everyone who donated to our 
non -uniform day and to the collection of goods for 
Ukraine. We raised nearly £200 to support the DEC 
appeal for Ukrainian refugees. Thank you for your  
support. If your child is in Year 2 or Year 6, please make a note of when 
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Chocolate Bingo  
After a two year absence our very popular                 
Chocolate Bingo event will be returning on the 6th 
April. We do have a few tickets left if you would like  
to join us.  
 
National Day of Reflection  
This week has marked the two year anniversary of 
the first COVID lockdown. In school we have planted 
daffodil bulbs and taken time to reflect on the             
sacrifices that we  have all made, to thank the heroes 
of the pandemic and to celebrate the togetherness 
we have shown throughout.   
 
Non—Uniform Day 1st April  
There will be a Parent’s Association non uniform 
day next Friday 1st April, in return for a chocolate 
donation, this can be a bar of chocolate , a crème 
egg or a small Easter Egg. Thank you for supporting the P.A.  



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week  

There is a class reward prize for the class with the 
highest attendance throughout the term.  

 

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

YN  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

94% 97% 93% 

95% 95% 93% 97% 

YN  Ronnie– Jo Cooper 

YR Willow Whitehouse 

Y1 Ashleigh Ainge 

Y2 Freddie Harding 

Y3 Phoebe Smith 

Y4 Cody Palmer 

Y5 Scarlett Stanford 

Y6 Jake Hickman 

Principal Awards  

25th March Year 1 Class Worship 
Mother’s Day Gift Shop  

28th March Nursery Parent Meeting Week 

29th March Parent Meetings 

30th March Parent Meetings 
Football Fundraiser Day– Year 1-6 

6th April  Reception Easter Bonnet Parade 
Easter Lunch  
Chocolate Bingo  Event 

7th April Nursery Easter Bonnet Parade 

8th April Easter Celebration 
School closes for the Easter holiday 

25th April School re-opens for the Summer 
Term 

2nd May Early Bank Holiday Celebration 
School closed 

3rd May KS1 Testing Period 

6th May Year 5 Class Worship 

9th May KS2 SATs Week 

17th May Whole School Photographs 

27th May Year 6 Class Worship  
Queens Platinum Jubilee 
Celebration Day  
School closes for half term 

13th June School re-opens 

21st June Sports Day 

22nd July School closes for the  
Summer holidays 

5th September  Start of Autumn Term  
2022-2023 

90%

Times Tables Rock  
Star of the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Phoebe Partridge Eric Brinza 

Top Times Tables 
Class  

Top Spellings Class  

Year 4 Year 2 


